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The Board of Education approved the General Fund bills in the amount of $108,588.33. 

 

The Athletic Fund bills in the amount of $1,779.56 were approved by the Board. 

 

The Capital Project bill was approved by the Board in the amount of $14,660.81. 

 

Gary Anderson from the district’s auditing firm, Anderson, Tuckey, Bernhardt and Doran presented the 

2013-2014 audit to the Board.  Revenues came in at $5,052,778, expenditures come to $5,139,244, 

resulting in $86,466 being taken from fund equity for a fund balance as of June 30, 2014 of $2,423,936. 

 

The Board approved the purchase of a 2015 Ford F350 4x4 pickup from Tubbs Brothers of Sandusky in 

the amount of $25,145. 

 

The Board approved a three day, two night Spanish trip to Chicago on March 20-22, 2014. 

 

The Board approved changes made to the High School Student Handbook reflecting a Personal 

Curriculum option for students. 

 

 

 


